LAWRENCE TOWNSHIP ZONING COMMISSION MEETING
October 5, 2015
The members in attendance:  Frank Bachman, Tedd Finlayson, John Walsh, George Downes and Mark Scott. Also present were Don Ackerman, Trustee and Ron Weekley, Zoning Inspector.  There were two township residents from the Ridge road area in attendance as well.

Acting Chairman Walsh called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m.
Motion made by Tedd Finlayson to approve the September 14, 2015 meeting minutes, seconded by George Downes and motion passed unanimously.

Two Ridge road residents questioned the Commission on what work was being done on property close to Ridge Road and County Road 99.  Zoning Inspector Weekley will look into the matter.

Zoning Inspector Weekley discussed possible changes that could be made to the Zoning Regulations regarding noise issue. 

Tedd Finlayson made a motion to appoint John Walsh Vice-Chairman of the Zoning Commission.  Motion was seconded by Frank Bachman, motion passed unanimously.

A motion was made by Frank Bachman to accept the changes on page 116, 123 and 124.  Motion was seconded by George Downes and motion passed unanimously.
Zoning Commission requested that the final draft of the revised Zoning Regulations be presented at the December 7, 2015 meeting.  There will be no meeting in November.

Frank Bachman made a motion to adjourn and it was seconded by Tedd Finlayson, motion passed unanimously and meeting was adjourned at 8:55 p.m.

Next meeting is scheduled for Monday, December 7, 2015.

________________________________________________

Respectfully, Ann Ackerman

